
Hi everyone

When we last met, we had a club night with members 
fi lling us in on what we have been doing this year. 

Our activities for funds have done well, Derryck keeps 
in contact with the Emu Plains market management, 
Malcolm and Paddy have continued to keep the Hastings 
market up and running. Bill has fi nalized the Bowel 
Scan and the last of the funds for the Golf day are being 
chased up. Jenny has some new ideas for International 
projects and our treasurer has managed our accounts 
and they are quite healthy. There were many community 
groups supported this year and we have received some 
lovely feedback.
  
Our speaker this week is David Garnock, the member 
for Cerberus ward. He will be fi lling us in what the shire 
has been doing this last fi nancial year. I have extended 
an invitation for you to bring your partners along, I hope 
some of them can attend.

This will be our last meeting before the changeover on 
the 4 July, I am sure Mark has planned a great day for us.

I hope you have had a good week and see you on 
Monday 

President Faye
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https://www.facebook.com/rotaryhastings
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29th June 2015



Watch Huang’s membership message
http://vimeo.com/102266910

International NewsInternational News
Gary C.K. HUANG

Rotary International President  
Happy clap everyone

The Rotarians on Social Networks Fellowship (ROSNF) promotes the safe and effective use of 
social networking to promote Rotary fellowship and service.
 
Our mission is to promote Rotary fellowship, service and public relations utilizing all the tools 
available on social networks.

Social networking is invaluable for building and reinforcing Rotary friendships, with the ability 
to share snapshots of your personal life in a non-intrusive way that enable you to fi nd more in 
common with other Rotarians, Rotaractors, Interactors and Rotary alumni. It also provides a 
free, easy and effective way to share your Rotary story with the wider world.

ROSNF is not just a website – what sets us apart from other computer-based fellowships and 
Rotary-related groups and pages is that we provide comprehensive education and practical 
training and support about social networking, for all levels of experience:

Don’t know what social networking is, or why you should try it out? Let us allay your fears 
and misconceptions. Our members regularly present talks and seminars at club and district 
meetings, as well as at the RI Convention and International Institute. We are recognised by RI 
as the social media experts!
 
If you share our love of social media, or would like assistance with Facebook, LinkedIn, Twitter, 
blogging, and other social networks and Web 2.0 sites, please join us! Membership is free for 
all Rotarians,  spouses and Rotaractors  in good standing.

ROSNF! = Rotarians on Social Networks Fellowship



District 9820  NewsDistrict 9820  News
District Governor:  Charlie Speirs

Congratulations, District Governor Merv Williams.

2015-2016 leadership team



District Events

Club Change Over
This coming 

Saturday
4th July 2015

12:00 for canapés 



The Rotary Four Way Test
Of the things we do….

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned
3. Will it build goodwill and 
better friendships
4. Will it be benefi cial to all 
concerned

Rotary Grace

For Good Food, Good Fel-
lowship,
and the opportunity to serve
through Rotary. We give 
thanks.

Amen

Useful Links
https://www.rotary.org/
https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/rotary-foundation
https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en
http://district9820.org/
http://www.rotaryaustralia.org.au/
https://www.rotary.org/en/give/

HAPPY CLAP

Diary dates
                  June     2015

June 29 Monday  Club meeting
Partners welcome

David Garnock, Councilor
Shire activities 2015 and into 2016

                        July    2015
July 4  Saturday Cape Schank

Golf Club
Changeover
 
12 for 12.30

July 6 Monday No meeting In lieu of Changeover on Saturday

July 13 Monday Club  meeting Visit by District Governor
Merv Williams


